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Craig is President of Sasco Contractors Ltd. After 
graduating from Simon Fraser University with a 
Bachelor of Business Administration, he began his 
career with Sasco as a Junior Estimator and Project 
Manager. In 2007 he became the General Manager, in 
2009 he became a principal shareholder, and in 2012 
he was named President. Sasco has been a longtime 
member of ECABC (28 years), and with offices located 
in Burnaby, Kamloops, and Victoria, Craig is able to 
represent the different voices of BC’s electrical 
industry. 

As a member of ECABC, Craig has served as a committee member of the ECABC-
MCABC Subcontract Committee from 2015-2019, and presently sits on the Education 
and Training Committee. He also actively participates in regional Chapter Meetings and is 
passionate about community involvement.  
 
Under Craig’s leadership Sasco has been a strong supporter of local charities (including 
The Greater Vancouver Food Bank, BC Children’s Hospital and Vivian’s Place, to name 
only a few), and local Minor and community sports associations through Sasco’s 
“Connected in the Community Program”. Craig also helped implement Sasco’s “Sasco 
Shares” program whereby employees of Sasco donate one hour of pay per year that is 
matched by Sasco. 
 
As a newly-elected Director to ECABC’s Board of Directors (September 2020), Craig 
looks forward to utilizing his leadership, communications and organizational skills. 
 
We are thrilled to welcome Craig to the 2020-2022 ECABC Board of Directors. 


